
 
NOVA SCOTIA AQUACULTURE REVIEW BOARD 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
 
 

The Nova Scotia Aquaculture Review Board will hold a public hearing on an application referred by the Nova 
Scotia Department of Fisheries and Aquaculture pursuant to the Fisheries and Coastal Resources Act and the 

Aquaculture Licence and Lease Regulations. 
 
 
The Board is reconvening to hear the application by KELLY COVE SALMON LTD. for a BOUNDARY 
AMENDMENT for the cultivation of ATLANTIC SALMON (Salmo salar) - AQ#1205x in LIVERPOOL BAY, 
QUEENS COUNTY is available for public viewing on the Board website at 
https://arb.novascotia.ca/hearings or by contacting the Clerk of the Board via email 
(aquaculture.board@novascotia.ca), or by calling 902-722-1426 (voice mail service only). 
 
 
HEARING COMMENCES:  Session: 
      Tuesday, October 7th, 2025 
      9:00 am 
      Continuing:  October 8th , 9th and 10th (if necessary) 
 
 
 
LOCATION: Days Inn, 50 North St, Bridgewater, NS B4V 4H1 
 
 
 
Board hearings are open to the public and are also live streamed. Please visit the Board’s website for 
more information and to learn how to register for the live streaming.  
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